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Dear Mr. Pens, 

If you recall Mr. Liabeler's questioning when you appeared 
before him during, the Commission's inveotigetion, the enclosed will 
enable you to undaretand some of the questions. If you have any 
comment, I would be glad to receive it. 

Do these ediress in New Orleans milln Anything to you (es of 
Whist could hove been there in 1963): 

117 Camp Street, 1032 Canal? Whet la the address of the 
Maison Blanche Building': 

You may keep the enclosure if you'd like. It is part oe 
an FBI report. .bn turn, that is pert of another FBI report that 
is part of 8 scqes. It is fron the Colnmi-oion's 9,84th silo. 

I note this says the Cuban Revolutionary Council disbanded 
in 1961. Did it not continue to  opeete lsnr:or. 

Who do you suppose might hove been responeible for the report 
to "T-2" thot you ware Lsolaz to 71.oscou 

For the information on the aldresses to be of value, it must 
reach me promrtly. 

Sincerely yours, 

Herold ''"eiabe.rg 

• , 	 ACSINI 


